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District 5180 Governor 2018-19 - Jack Arney   

Rotary Club of Roseville 

Jack Arney is a native Californian. Born 
in San Francisco, he grew up in the Bay 
Area and spent his high school days in 
Beaverton, OR. He attended Santa Clara 
University where he received his 
Bachelor's degree in Mechanical 
Engineering. 
A member of the Rotary Club of 
Roseville, Jack has been an active 
Rotarian since 2008. He was RYE 

Chair for two years and got his Rotary leadership start as the 
chair for the Garbolino Seafood Dinner for three years. Jack is 
the announcer at his club's annual Oakmont Girls Basketball 
Tournament ­an event started by John Piches, a former 
member of the Rotary Club of Roseville in 1972. Jack took 
over in 2013 when John passed away. 
He served as his club's President in 2012, and served District 
5180 as Assistant Governor for two years. Jack served as the 
Rotary Foundation EREY Chair & Annual Giving Chair, as well 
as Chair of the 2015 District Foundation Dinner and 2017 
District Conference. Representing the Rotary Club of Roseville, 
Jack visited Zacapu, Mexico to evaluate the results of a Water 
filtration Project sponsored by his Rotary club and their local 
sister club that was chartered the year Jack was President. 
Jack is a Paul Harris Fellow x 2 and a Bequest Society 
Member. 
Jack is married to Maureen who sees rotary through the eyes of 
her Mom who contracted polio in her late teens. The event altered 
her life, but certainly not her spirit. Jack and Maureen have two 
children, Isabela and Reagan. Isabela is a Senior at Del Oro High 
School. She plays volleyball, swims and is in the Interact Club. 
Reagan is a Freshman at Del Oro High School, occasionally 
attends Rotary club meetings with his Dad and plays football, 
rugby and wrestles. 
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Club Communications  - Richard Hansen 
rch6242@comcast.net      916-332-7448 

Rotary Club Address 
P.O. Box 6 North Highlands, CA 95660- 0006 

 CALL TO ORDER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

VISITING ROTARIANS  AND GUESTS 

DONATE TO HELP OUR ROTARY CLUB SUPPORT LOCAL CHARITABLE AND NONPROFIT CAUSES. 

Foothill-Highlands Rotary Club Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3)organization.  

EIN 68-0392810,  PayPal  link on Club Website:  http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/ 

CLUB WEBSITE:   www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/     (Club Runner) 

DISTRICT 5180 WEBSITE:  http://rotary5180.com     

R.I. OFFICIAL WEBSITE:   www.rotary.org 

Our only guest today was David Hansen. 

President Patrick Magnani called the 

meeting to order at 12:15 p.m. and thanked 

PP Bob Meyer for being the official greater. 

Leading us in the pledge was President 

Patrick and providing the invocation was PP 

Lee Wiggins. Richard Hansen served as 

the note taker. 

We meet the first and third Monday’s at 

12:15 p.m.  

Lions Gate Hotel and Suites  

 McClellan Business Park  

3410 Westover Street 

 North Highlands, CA 95632 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS AND EVENTS 

CLUB CALENDAR: 

AUG. 6  TBA 

AUG. 20 TBA 
  

DISTRICT 5180 CALENDAR:  
  

  

 

President Patrick was happy France won 

the world cup, he spun the wheel for a $3. 

Rotary House Work Day 

July was our clubs month to work at the 

Rotary House. IPP Roland Wright and PP 

Joe Kaiser reset the locks and other work 

that needed doing. There is a new occupant  of 

the house, she has a 1lb 3oz baby. 

New Meeting Schedule  
First and Third Monday’s of the 

Month, 

Next meeting on August 6th.  

mailto:Rch6242@comcast.net
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://rotary5180.com
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highlands/124638854276606
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END POLIO NOW CAMPAIGN  

Foundation Chair Bob Spears was happy the 

Philadelphia Phillies were in first place going 

into the All Star break. Bob spun the wheel 

for a 2, all the Rotarians gave $1 to Polio Plus, 

that added up to $7 plus $10 that Bob gave. 

Bob did not bring the Jars today. Added to 

that was $20 Joe Kaiser gave last week plus 

the $7 from the jars. Richard Hansen 

Bonged the Gong for $100 to Polio Plus. This 

adds up to $144 this Rotary year. 

Celebration of Life  

For Ed Jacobs a long time member of the 

Rotary Club of Foothill Farms and President 

from 1985 to 1986. 

  

Please join the family & friends of Ed Jacobs in 

a Celebration of Life at the Sun City Lincoln 

Hills, Kilaga Spings Lodge - Placer & CA Rooms. 

Refreshemnts and hors d'oeruvres to be served. 

Casual attire suggested. Please RSVP no later 

than July 30, 2018 

Please pass this invitation onto anyone you think 

would like to join us in celebrating Ed. 

Dianne has requested that donations be sent to 

the following organizations "In loving memory of 

Ed Jacobs" 

Barrow Neurological Foundation 

124 W. Thomas Road, Suite 250, Phoenix, AZ 

85013   

www.supportbarrow.org/donate   

"Alzheimer's Research"   

or please donate to a hospice foundation of your 

choice  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Host Jacobs Family 

Phone (775) 848-2416 

When Saturday, August 11 at 5:30 PM 

Where Sun City Lincoln Hills - Kilaga Springs 

Lodge 

1167 Sun City Boulevard 

Lincoln, CA 95648 

Medicine Bottle Recycling 

Project  
PP Marilee Monagan 
is collecting used 
medicine bottles for a 
recycling project her 
friend is spearheading. 
Please bring your used 
medicine bottles, with 
the labels removed if 
possible, to our weekly 

meetings.  If the label cannot be removed, 
simply black out the personal information on 
the label with a Sharpie.  The bottles are put 
through a recycling chipper, then sold to a 
recycling company and the money gained is 
used for shipping the bottles that can be used 
again.  This project is administered through 
Matthew25Ministries (www.m25m.org).   

http://www.m25m.org
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E-Waste4Good Program  
  

Our E-waste Program is going strong with 

monthly pick-ups at Umpqua Bank.  Larger 

items are being picked up and stored at 

Hallsten Corp. until a scheduled E-waste pick 

up.  

END POLIO NOW CAMPAIGN 

  

  

  

  

  

EVERYONE BRING YOUR POCKET  

CHANGE — TO AFFECT CHANGE BY 

ENDING POLIO THROUGHOUT THE 

WORLD.  

  

The END POLIO NOW campaign is still 

one of Rotary’s top priorities.  The Bill & 

Melinda Gates Foundation have extended 

their partnership  with Rotary during the 

critical endgame phase of the Global Polio 

Eradication Initiative.  Thanks to this 

partnership our contributions are matched 

two for one—$25 becomes $75. 
  

Foundation Chair Bob Spears announced 

this year’s goal is to raise $1,000.  Please save 

your loose change and deposit it in the 

Change for Change banks on the tables at our 

weekly meetings. We collected $144.00 

this Rotary year. This is 14.40% of this 

years goal.  

ROTARY FOUNDATION BENEFACTORS 

NAME 
  

Hallsten, John 
Hansen, Richard 
Kaiser, Joe 
Lipp, Gordon 
Magnani, Patrick  
Mecklenburg, Dominic 
Meyer, Bob 
Monagan, Marilee 
Morgan, Cheryl (Sam) 
Spears, Robert B. 
Wiggins, Lee N. 
Wright, Roland 

  

A Benefactor is someone who  has 
contributed $1,000 to the Permanent Fund 
or made provisions in their will of at least 
$1,000 benefiting The RI Foundation. 

Car Donation Program  
 

To arrange for a donation, call Dominic’s cell 

916-995-4006.  He will make the 

arrangements for the pick up.  

 

 

 

 

Ink and Toner  Cartridges Mini 

Fundraiser 

  

IPP Dominic is con-

tinuing to collect spent 

ink and toner cartridges 

as a mini-fundraiser for 

the club.   
  

IT’S SO EASY TO DO! 
  

 Keep a plastic or paper bag by your printer; 

and as you replace the ink or toner cartridges, 

put the old ones in the bag and bring them to 

Rotary.   

ANNUAL GIVING/PAUL HARRIS 

SUSTAINING FELLOWS 
  

We continue our goal to have Every 

Rotarian contribute at least $100 to The 

Rotary Foundation and strive to achieve 

the status of 100% Paul Harris Sustaining 

Fellows for the fifth year in a row.   

FOUNDATION NEWS 
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A Paul Harris Fellow is an individual who 

contributes $1,000 to the Rotary 

Foundation Annual Programs Fund or 

other approved program. Each additional 

$1,000 contribution is recognized with a 

plus and the number. 

John Hallsten  PHF+ 5 

Richard Hansen 
(B)(GRIF)($100 
Polio Plus) 

PHF+ 8 

Joe Kaiser (B) PHF+ 8 

Gordon Lipp (B) PHF+ 4 

Patrick Magnani  PHF+ 1 

Dr. Steven Martinez   

Dominic Mecklenburg  PHF+ 8  

Bob Meyer  PHF+ 5 

Marilee Monagan  PHF+ 3 

Sam Morgan  PHF+ 6 

Bob Spears (GRIF)  PHF+ 3 

Lee Wiggins   PHF+ 4 

Roland Wright (B) PHF+ 8 

Bell Ringer & Gong Codes: 

(B) = Bell Ringer $100 to  Club 

(GFHF) = Gong Bonger $100 to Club Foundation 

(GRIF) = Gong Bonger $100 to RI Foundation 

BELL RINGERS, GONG BONGERS 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 

 Gordon Lipp began by announcing that he 

and Polly had there 58th wedding 

anniversary last month and he will be 90 

years old this month.  Gordon rang the bell 

for $100 to the Club. 

 

President Pat then continued by asking 

the Rotarians a series of questions about the 

World Cup.  

 

He then went around the room asking each 

Rotarian a series of five questions: 

1. Your favorite memory's of your years in 

Rotary. 

2. How long have you been in Rotary. 

3. What have you done to increase the clubs 

membership. 

4. Sports you have played. 

5. Sports you enjoy watching. 

 

PP Bob Spears was first, favorite memory 

was a student from Mexico that stayed with 

Bob and he has kept in touch with. Sports 

he enjoys watching, Phillies. 

 

PP Lee Wiggins favorite memories were  

Holiday parities with Rotary children and 

grand children. Exchange students from 

several countries.  

 

John Hallsten favorite memory was a 

program they put on for children with 

cancer. He likes baseball. 

 

Gordon Lipp favorite memories were the 

time he spent on trips with the Rotary RV 

Fellowship and all the friends he made. 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS 

WEEK’S PROGRAM 
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Then, President Pat asked us to raise our 

glasses and join him in a toast to Rotary 

Around the World.   

  

The meeting was then adjourned. 

PP Bob Meyer favorite memories were the 

time he made up in 8 different foreign 

countries and his trips to Mexicali to help 

the club there. 

 

Richard Hansen favorite memories were 

helping PP Howard Allard with putting 

together the holiday food boxes for the 

neighborhood families and delivering them. 

Recruited our Scout Ex Danny Tucker. 

Football, played in high school. 

 

IPP Roland Wright favorite memories, 

have not had that moment yet. Sports 

football, played in high school. 

 

President Pat favorite memories working 

on it. Working on new members. Watch 

football, coach soccer. 

 

Membership 

Assess your club 

Use these resources to see if your club is meeting 
members' needs and reflecting the community. 

Rotary Club Health Check — Identify your club's 
problem areas and make changes to help it stay 
relevant for members and the community. 
Is Your Club Healthy? — Take this Learning Center 
course to help your club improve its member 
experience, service and social events, public image, 
and club operations. 
Understanding Membership Reports: Getting Started 
— Learn how to use membership data to determine 
where to focus your membership efforts. 
Membership Assessment Tools — Analyze your 
member profile to identify prospective members and 
diversify your membership. 
Representing Your Community's Professions 
(classification assessment) 
Diversifying Your Club (member diversity 
assessment) 
Finding New Club Members (prospective member 
exercise) 
Improving Your Member Retention (retention 
assessment and analysis) 
Enhancing the Club Experience (member satisfaction 
survey) 
Understanding Why Members Leave (exit survey) 
Building a Diverse Club — Take this Learning 
Center course to strengthen your membership and 
increase your club's capacity to serve. 

Engage current members 

Use these resources to learn strategies that will keep 
members excited about Rotary: 

Best Practices for Engaging Members — Take this 
Learning Center course to develop strategies for 
engaging people at all stages of membership. 
Practicing Flexibility and Innovation — Take this 
Learning Center course to help you better serve the 
needs of members and prospective members. 
Find ideas, a FAQ, and other resources on rotary.org/
flexibility. 
Enhancing the Club Experience — Tailor this 
member satisfaction survey to get opinions on your 
club's future. Then act on the results and consider 
implementing your members' ideas. 

https://my.rotary.org/en/document/rotary-club-health-check
http://learn.rotary.org/Pages/Catalog/CourseCatalog.aspx
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/understanding-membership-reports-getting-started
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/membership-assessment-tools
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/representing-your-communitys-professions-classification-assessment
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/diversifying-your-club-member-diversity-assessment
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/finding-new-club-members-prospective-member-exercise
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/improving-your-member-retention-retention-assessment-and-analysis
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/enhancing-club-experience-member-satisfaction-survey
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/understanding-why-members-resign-exit-survey
http://learn.rotary.org/Pages/Catalog/CourseCatalog.aspx
http://learn.rotary.org/Pages/Catalog/CourseCatalog.aspx
http://learn.rotary.org/
http://learn.rotary.org/
http://www.rotary.org/flexibility
http://www.rotary.org/flexibility
https://my.rotary.org/en/document/enhancing-club-experience-member-satisfaction-survey
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E-WASTE RECYCLING IS HERE!  
 

THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO GET RID OF SOME UNWANTED CLUTTER AND HELP OUR 

CLUB  RAISE  SOME  MONEY. THEY WILL ACCEPT ANY  PIECE  OF ELECTRONICS INCLUDING TV’S, COMPUTERS, 

APPLIANCES, CORDS, KEYBOARDS, MICE AND EVEN POWER TOOLS. THE HEAVIER THE BETTER (WE GET PAID BY THE 

WEIGHT!)  ANYTHING WITH A CORD IS ACCEPTABLE, AND THEY TAKE THE CORDS TOO. THEY SEPARATE AND RECYCLE 

THE PLASTIC, METAL…EVERYTHING!  IF YOU HAVE ITEMS TO DONATE, GIVE ME A CALL TO COORDINATE THE 

PICKUP.  SOME ITEMS I CAN COLLECT AT OUR WEEKLY MEETINGS TOO!  IF YOU HAVE FRIENDS OR RELATIVES THAT 

HAVE SOME E-WASTE, I CAN ARRANGE FOR A FREE PICKUP FOR THEM TOO! 

THIS IS AN ONGOING PROJECT.  CONTACT DOMINIC FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

You can also call eWaste-4good at  800-317-3112 and tell them proceeds are to go to The Rotary Club of Foothill-Highlands. 
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Call Dominic at 916-995-4006  

Call  Dominic at 916-995-4006  


